
 22nd September  2023 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

 

            DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Jumble Sale (Thornton-le-Clay) 

(see attached poster) 

Sunday 24th September 2023 

Open Afternoon Tuesday 26th September 2023 3.30-

4.00pm 

Cycle To School Week Monday 25th September (All Week) 

Harvest Festival (All Saints 

Church) at 2.30pm. (Tea and cake 

afterwards at school) 

Wednesday 4th October 2023 

Science Bus Tuesday 10th October 2023 

Sharing Assembly Thursday 26th October 2023 

Harvest Festival 

We would like to invite you to our Harvest Festival Church service on Wednesday 
4th October, 2:30pm until approximately 3pm. The Reverend will be joining us to 
celebrate the Harvest Festival and the children will be singing some hymns. Par-
ents and friends are welcome to join us in the celebration at the All Saints Church 
in Terrington village. Following the service please join us for tea and cake at 
school.   

Diary Dates  

The children have some exciting days to look forward to this  Autumn term please 
keep checking the bulletin for info  for example :- Science Bus, Malton Sports Cen-
tre, Sharing Assembly, Fantastic Friday, Parents Evening, Nativities. 

 

This week our whole schools attend-
ance is…97.24 

 



WOW WORK  
NURSERY AND RECEPTION (EYFS) (CLASS 1) 

In Early Years the Reception children have begun Phase 2 phonics and I 
have been blown away with their amazing attitudes and determination to 
write the letters we have just learnt. Some truly amazing WOW Moments 
have happened this week! Well done everyone!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 (CLASS 2) 

This week, class 2 have enjoyed a ‘photo shoot’ for the school website whilst 
painting a still life of logs, flowers and leaves. The children all used their own 
artistic flair to create such a variety of colourful paintings.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 (CLASS2) 

This week in KS2 we have focused on cams in DT. We designed Cam toys 
and writing the input, output and the process involved with creating them. 
Take a look at our work!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Homework Survey – We Need Your Help 

As a federation we are looking to review our homework expectations in or-
der that they provide the best opportunities for your children to consoli-
date their learning, but also to meet the needs of our diverse family body. 
As a senior leadership team we will look at educational research, liaise with 
other schools and take on board the views of our parents.  As you will un-
derstand there are some expectations that as a school we will need to ad-
here to ensure your children get the best education we can provide. Under-
standably to come to an informed decision this may take a little time so 
please bear with us. Can we please ask that you complete the below forms 
link by Friday, 29th September in order to give you the opportunity to input 
in this important aspect of school / family links. 

Click here for FST Federation homework survey 

 

Cycle to School Week 

Do you want to save money, get healthier and protect the environment? As 
well as have lots of fun on the journey to school? 

Then get involved with Cycle to School Week! 

This year, Cycle to School Week will take place between Monday 25 – 
Friday 29 September 2023. With support from our friends at Sustrans, 
we are celebrating the fun and freedom of an eco-friendly cycle commute, 
and encourage all families, pupils and teachers to get involved.  

Make a pledge – and win! 

This year we are asking pupils, parents, schools and teachers to make a 
cycling pledge. From Friday 1 September, simply fill in the form on 
the website, choose your pledge, and be entered into our prize draw to win 
a brand new Frog children’s bike! https://www.bikeability.org.uk/
cycletoschoolweek/ 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8z1J106hXk-PbRL0BlhxqNz3bDmq74BMjIR8Y1lhKehUNkNVOUc0R0ZGM1U0REtPV0Q3QTlYWUNVOS4u
https://www.sustrans.org.uk/for-professionals/education/cycle-to-school-week-teacher-resources
https://www.bikeability.org.uk/cycletoschoolweek/
https://www.bikeability.org.uk/cycletoschoolweek/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Terrington Sport Club  

Due to a limited uptake in sports club, these sessions will be cancelled this 
half term. The last chance to book is by Monday 25th September (£3 per 
session). We have four block sessions booked throughout this year. We ask 
for your input on the types of sports clubs we offer. Please email the school 
office. 

 

RYEDALE SCHOOL 

Ryedale School is holding its Moving Up To Ryedale event in our school 
hall for out of catchment Year 6 children and their families on Thursday 
5th October 6-7pm. (please see attached poster/letter) 

 

MALTON SCHOOL OPEN EVENING 

Year 5 and 6 open evening invitation (see attached letter) 

 

HOWARDIAN GROUP BENEFICE 

Children’s service at All Saints, Terrington (please see attached poster) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy  

FST Primary Schools Federation Governing Body are seeking a new Parent 
Governor to join us in shaping the future of our federation of schools. This 
is a great opportunity to make a real difference to the lives of children at 
our schools and contribute to the Federation’s ongoing success.  

We need an enthusiastic and dedicated parent who can offer supportive 
challenge to the leadership of our Federation.  You do not need leadership 
or education experience, just a desire to support and improve the lives of 
the whole FST community including children, families, and staff; and a 
proactive approach to becoming involved as a member of a team.  

In return we can offer you:  

• a chance to develop skills in strategic management  

• the opportunity to work with our team of governors and staff in im-
proving our schools  

• a sense of achievement in making a positive difference   

the pleasure of helping our children reach their potential  

If you are interested in joining us, please see the attached letter and nomi-
nation papers for more information. The closing date for nominations is 
Wednesday 11th October 2023.  

Please do get in touch (via the school office) if you would like an initial in-
formal chat about the role.  

 

 

 


